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^  BULLETINEDWARDSVILLE
To the Faculty, Staff and Students of Southern Illinois University Edwardsville

CHANCELLOR'S OFFICE

AUG 311998
Vol. 29, No. 14 

August 31, 1998

SOUTHERN ILLINOIS UNIVERSITY 
AT EDWARDSVILLE

MEMO TO: University Community

FROM: David Wemer

SUBJECT: Prevention of Sexual Harassment

This memorandum is a reminder o f the University’s policy against sexual harassment. 
Student complaints o f sexual harassment should be directed to Rudy Wilson or Liz Tarpey in the 
Office o f the Assistant Provost for Cultural and Social Diversity, Room 3110 Rendleman Hall. 
Employees complaining of sexual harassment should be directed {o Paul Pitts, Office of Equal 
Employment Opportunity Program, Room 3310 Rendleman Hall.

You can find a copy of the Sexual Harassment Policy on the University’s Web Site, in 
the Faculty Handbook, or from Rudy Wilson, Liz Tarpey, or Paul Pitts. I encourage you to 
become familiar with the policy against sexual harassment and the procedure outlined for 
addressing sexual harassment complaints. All members o f the University community have a 
responsibility to keep our classrooms and working environments free o f sexual harassment by 
men and women.


	Edwardsville Bulletin: August 31, 1998
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1423084335.pdf.w3cFb

